
Testimony in Favor of HB2355

Chairman and Members of the Committee, 

My name is Irma Flemmer and I am an educator at a local college. I have been teaching for several 
years and have a Bachelor’s in Science. I am a lifelong learner of science and think it is imperative that 
intelligent design be added to our school’s science curriculum. 

If passed, this legislation would present students, educators, and parents with an opportunity to see an 
alternative worldview than the one currently being taught in our schools. There are many notable 
biologists, biochemists, physicists, and astronomers who support intelligent design.

This legislative action sets an excellent standard and helps to ensure students have a comprehensive, 
well-rounded science curriculum; one that is developed by many creation scientist experts and would 
highly increase and benefit our educational standards. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


